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FLL would like to outline our policy regarding judge selection and assignment at World Festival as an extension of our commitment to FLL Core Values and Gracious Professionalism.  Many of our judges are part of the extended FLL community, thus we have established a Conflict of Interest policy to ensure transparency around this issue for all.  While we have the utmost respect and appreciation for our volunteer judging team, we want to ensure that our processes are impartial and above reproach.

Any judge who has a relationship or tie to any team or team member, no matter how casual, is asked to disclose this information to our Judge Advisors in writing prior to the event.  For all judges, this includes any team from your home region.

Our judging schedule will be prepared in a way that will take these relationships into account so that no judge will be asked to review a team that presents any potential conflict of interest.  In addition, any judges with a potential conflict will be asked to excuse themselves from the deliberations room if a known team is being discussed so that they will not observe or influence in any way deliberations or award decisions.  


